
 

Welcome To Conley Elementary! 
 

 The 2016/2017 PTO board members would like to welcome you to Conley Elementary! The 

Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is a volunteer organization committed to providing extra 

support to our school in the form of fundraisers, fun family events (both at cost or free) and 

parental involvement opportunities throughout the school year. All adult family members of Conley 

students are considered members of the PTO and are invited to attend PTO meetings and be 

involved in any of this years planned events. There are many opportunities for you to participate in 

your child’s learning community. It is our goal to work together with our families for the benefit 

of all of our children, as well as our teachers and staff. We want everyone to have a positive 

experience here at Conley Elementary. 
 

 Many of the great experiences at our school are dependent on the generous commitment of 

volunteers. To ensure the success of each event, we ask that everyone make a commitment to help 

with fundraisers and/or family events. Opportunities are available for any amount of time you are 

able to give, your help will be greatly appreciated. There is No “I” in PTO.  
  

 In an effort to keep our families informed of volunteer opportunities, upcoming PTO events 

and meetings; please provide PTO with your e-mail address. Rest assured that this information will 

not be shared with anyone and will be used for these purposes only, as it will be stored in a secure 

database. You can also stay connected with us via our general or individual PTO e-mail accounts, as 

well as our Facebook page. Where important information and reminders are posted regularly. You 

also have the option to subscribe to PTO text message alerts. You can find all of this information 

located below.  
 

 We encourage you to attend any and all PTO meetings, they are usually held on the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month at 3:30 p.m. in the Media Center. Please check for a meeting reminder to go 

home with your child. Our first meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 9th. Child care is 

provided for all students and potty trained children. We look forward to meeting you and hope you 

all have a wonderful year! 
 

                                                                                 Thank You, Your Conley Elementary PTO Team. 
 

President:  Nicole McCabe                          E-Mail:  NicoleConleyPTO@Gmail.Com 

Vice-President:  Joe Davis                         E-Mail:  JNDavisConleyPTO@Gmail.Com 

Secretary:  Isabel Dominguez                      E-Mail:  IsabelConleyPTO@Yahoo.Com 

Co-Treasurer:  Jennifer Riley                      E-Mail:  JenniferConleyPTO@Gmail.Com 

Co-Treasurer:  Rebecca Davis    E-Mail:  RebeccaDavisConleyPTO@Gmail.Com 
 

General PTO E-Mail Address:  ConleyCoyotesPTO@Gmail.Com 

“LIKE” us on Facebook @ Facebook.Com/ConleyCoyotesPTOChandlerAZ 

To subscribe to PTO reminder alerts text @CONLEYPTO to 81010. 



2016/2017 Conley Elementary PTO Meeting Schedule 

 
Tuesday August 9, 2016 @ 3:30 p.m. 

Tuesday September 6, 2016 @ 3:30 p.m. 

Tuesday November 8, 2016 @ 3:30 p.m. 

Tuesday January 31, 2017 @3:30 p.m. 

Tuesday April 4, 2017 @ 3:30 p.m. 

Tuesday May 9, 2017 @ 3:30 p.m. 

  

2016/2017 Conley Elementary Smoothie Sales Schedule 

 
Wednesday August 10, 2016 

Wednesday August 24, 2016 

Wednesday September 7, 2016 

Wednesday September 21, 2016 

Wednesday October 26, 2016 

Wednesday November 9, 2016 

Wednesday November 23, 2016 

Wednesday December 7, 2016 

Wednesday January 18, 2017 

Wednesday February 1, 2017 

Wednesday February 15, 2017 

Wednesday March 1, 2017 

Wednesday April 5, 2017 

Wednesday April 19, 2017 

Wednesday May 3, 2017  

Wednesday May 17, 2017 

 

**Please note all dates are subject to change** 

         (Early Release Day) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 (Last sale of the year) 



 
2016/2017 Conley Elementary PTO Membership Form 

(Please fill out a new form each school year to remain in our database) 
  

Parents Name: ___________________________________________________ 

□ Yes! Please include me on the PTO e-mail list. 

E-Mail Address: __________________________________________________ 
 (Please PRINT clearly)  

Phone Number: ____________________ 
 

Parents Name: ___________________________________________________ 

□ Yes! Please include me on the PTO e-mail list. 

E-Mail Address: __________________________________________________ 
(Please PRINT clearly) 

Phone Number: ____________________  
  

      Students Name(s):                                               Teacher: 
____________________                                        ________________ 

____________________                                        ________________ 

____________________                                        ________________ 

____________________                                        ________________ 
  

Volunteer Opportunities: 
 

  Fall/Spring Pictures                Family Dance                            Yearbook Signing Party 

  Family Game Night                 Coffee with the Principal                 Family Bingo Night 

  Boosterthon                 Read-A-Thon                                Holiday Shoppe 

  Teacher Appreciation                 Teacher Luncheons                              Dine-In’s 
 

□ I am available to make copies of flyers, such as smoothie sales, PTO 

meetings, dine-in’s, etc… throughout the year. 
  

□ I am interested in being a committee chair for ________________ event. 
 

□ I am interested in learning more about becoming a PTO board member for 

the coming year. 
 

Questions, suggestions, or concerns? E-mail us at ConleyCoyotesPTO@Gmail.Com 


